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BRIAN
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SARAH
DEFUSCO

Most people know me as Brian. I'm from
Shelburne, MA, a fairly small town. I studied

fashion design at Lasell University where I
deepened my appreciation for a heavily worn-in

garment with an organic wear and tear to it
that displays a representation of its longevity.

This appreciation influences my outlook on
design. I view artwork as the choices you make

when immersing yourself on the path of
creating, and not the final product. 

I'm a streetwear designer and upcycling artist
located in North Adams, MA. My practice

involves creating unique, one-of-a-kind pieces
reworked from various existing materials to

provoke a new way of thinking about the
abundance of waste produced, and what is

truly considered “trash” in our current
disposable society. Focusing on minimizing
waste, learning and educating about the

intricacies of sustainability drive my business,
lifestyle, and community efforts towards a

more eco-conscious future.
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I'm a weaver and textile designer, exploring
fabric and fiber through an historical lens.

Weaving is an ancient human technology, one
which has been industrialized and specialized

out of everyday life. I explore cloth and
clothing holistically - starting with the

thread with an eye on the finished garment and
its lifecycle, and historically - incorporating

methods and tools developed over hundreds of
years to make every human action efficient and

purposeful.

I'm an artist and designer from the forests of
Massachusetts. Having studied Fashion Design
and Jewelry at Massachusetts College of Art, i

strive to relate human stories and our
continuing place in nature through modern

tailoring. Drawing on our collective history, I
create heirloom pieces that will stand the test
of time and grow more beautiful with age and

repair through my brand, Same Side of
Nowhere.
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I'm a recent graduate of Massachusetts College
of Art and Design with a certificate in Fashion

Design. I draw inspiration from the past,
through fashion history and my experiences to
create timeless pieces with stories to tell. I also

have a passion for textile design and create
textile patterns both digitally and in analog

with hand-carved block prints. I teach sewing
and serging classes at my local fabric store

I'm a Providence-based textile and knitwear
designer. My designs become objects of comfort

and love through the slow processes of
knitting, weaving, dyeing and quilting. Each

textile inspires what form a garment takes and
how the person wearing it will feel. I want

them to feel like they can lounge, play, nap, cry,
sleep, or love. 
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I think of myself as a "citizen designer," an
average community member who sews and

designs. I mostly like to make things that are
functional or that I wear myself, and I also like
helping friends with alterations and projects.

My take on design is that anyone can be a
designer just by saying YES to your ideas. I think

that when we give our designs and ideas a
chance to grow, it enriches our lives and

fosters vibrant communities.

Hi, I’m Mich and I turn existing blankets, towels,
sheets, quilts, and anything else I can get my

hands on into cool and comfortable clothing. I
started by teaching myself to make hoodies out

of blankets three years ago and have since
turned that little project into a thriving

upcycled clothing brand. I make everything by
hand using materials that might otherwise go

to waste. 


